
   

 

   

 

 

Dear Participant, 

Vehicle theft rates are on the rise.  We hope this never happens to you, but would you know what to do 

if your Company-owned vehicle is stolen? 

The following steps must be taken immediately if your vehicle is stolen: 

1. Contact the police department in the jurisdiction (city) where the theft occurred and obtain a copy of 
the police report (NOT just the report number).    

2. Contact the Stellantis Security Operations Center (GSOC) at (248) 576-8888 to report the vehicle 
theft. You must send a copy of the police report to the GSOC at GSOC@stellantis.com and to Company 
Vehicle Operations at the email address below. 

3. Contact CEI at (800) 313-7448 to file a claim and report the vehicle was stolen.   

It is important to complete all these steps to properly document the vehicle theft and increase the 
chances of the vehicle being recovered. 

While the vehicle remains unrecovered, alternate transportation options are available. Complete details 
on the stolen vehicle process can be found on the Company Vehicle Operations website:  
   

▪ Active Employees: Click here. 
▪ Retirees: Log into our website at www.chryslercocar.com and select Accident, Damage, & 

Theft > Stolen Vehicles & Equipment. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact us: 

Email 

NBU Employees and Retirees: cocars@stellantis.com 

UAW-Represented Employees: uawvehicles@stellantis.com 

 

Phone 

(800) 481-6736, M-F, 8AM-8PM, ET 

 

Company Vehicle Operations 
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